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Executive Committee Notes 
Friday 4 June 2021 
 

Present 
• Shamima Akter, President (SA) 

• Cameron Storey, Vice President Humanities & Social Sciences (CS) 

• Aphrodite Liddington, Vice President Science & Engineering (AL) 

• Mat Robathan, Vice President Barts and The London (MR) 

In attendance 
• Charlotte Kendrick, Deputy Managing Director (CK) 

• Mike Wojcik, Chief Executive Officer (MW) 

• Marianne Melsen, Representation and Democracy Manager (MM) 

Apologies 
 

• Tiana Dinard-Samuel, Vice President Communities (TDS) 

• Jack Juckes, Vice President Welfare (JJ) 

Notes of the meeting 
 

 Notes Actions 

1 

George Floyd Anniversary Statement 
SA suggested that the Executive Team should produce a reflective statement to mark the 
anniversary of the murder of George Floyd. The statement would also be an opportunity to 
review the progress that has been made in the past year and highlight the issues that still 
haven’t been resolved. 

 
SA to bring this 
up again in the 
CEO/Exec 
Meeting next 
week. 

2 
Open Letter Response 
The Open Letter from Friends of Palestine has been received by the Executive Officers, 
and they are working on a response to the letter. 

 
 

3 
Fees 
The Executive Officers agreed to write a letter to the university about fees for 2022/23. The 
Exec continue to oppose fee increases. 

 

6 

Highlights of the Week 
CS and TDS are working on finalising details for Postgraduate Fortnight, starting next week. 
Details about events and workshops can be found here: https://www.qmsu.org/pgfortnight/ 
MR has been working to finalise plans for Rites of Passage as well as attending regular 
university meetings and working on the BLSA Terms of Reference review to better 
improve representative structures for all students. 
SA attended a tree planting of the black poplar trees on our Charterhouse square campus, 
for world environment day. 

 

 
To find out more about any of the above contact a member of the Executive Committee - 
www.qmsu.org/reps/exec  


